

South Hill Road, Liverpool L8 9RY

Tel: **0151 727 3963**

Email: finbars-rec@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk finbars-ao@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk finbars-ht@st-finbars.liverpool.sch.uk www.st-finbars.co.uk

X: @StFinbarsSch

In God's love we learn and grow together

Headteacher: Mrs J P Conley

24th September 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

Themed Lunch – Visiting Mexico, Thursday 2nd October 2025

On Thursday 2nd October we will be taking a delicious trip to Mexico with our themed lunch!

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2

- Children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 are entitled to a Universal Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM), so there is no charge for a hot school meal.
- If you child usually has a school meal, no action is needed.
- If your child usually brings a packed lunch but would like to join in the themed lunch, please let us know by Tuesday 30th September for catering purposes.

Year 3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6

- Children in Year 3 6 who currently have Free School Meals (FSM) do not need to do anything.
- If your child usually brings a packed lunch but would like to join in the themed lunch, please inform us by Tuesday 30th September for catering purposes.
- Please send £2.50 dinner money to the school office on the day.

Menu

- BBQ Chicken Wrap
- Vegetable Chilli
- Mexican Rice
- Sweetcorn
- Churro Cupcake
- Fruit Tacos



If you have not applied for Free School Meals, please speak to our office staff who will be able to help you.

All our meat is Halal.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Conley Headteacher